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Dear Parent / Carer, 

The work to upgrade the toilets is progressing well and I am delighted to write to you to 
inform you that the first toilets have been completed and are looking fantastic!  

The team will be ready to start work on the next set on toilets tomorrow. They will be 
working on the toilets at the bottom of the P6 stairs. This will impact on the following 
classes: 

• P4a: Will come in through the first door, the same as P5a and P5b. (red arrow in 
picture) and line up along the fence (Yellow line in picture) 

• P6a and P6b: Will come in through the first door (red arrow in picture) and line up on 
either side of the door (blue lines in picture) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will keep you updated as the work progresses. 

Kindest Regards 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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